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April 5, 2019
Dear Bulldog Families,

| appreciate your patience as we are trying to navigate the situations regarding the gyms.
Yesterday, we finalized our PE schedule and contingency plans for inclement weather. We also
were working to ensure and prioritize that students who have adaptive equipment had access to
the equipment and consequently set up the necessary classrooms. Another priority was to
refine the fields so they were accessible for the students to participate in a multitude of outside
activities.

Today, we are working to give students their belongings for the lockers in the locker rooms.
Again, with the information sent out by the superintendent and in consultation with the
professional engineers working on this issue despite the indication that we have received
indication that the readings are within acceptable limits, we as a district chose to allay any
concerns and close the gyms. Since we're not letting students in or out of the gyms, we have to
provide a measure for the students to obtain their belongings.

Today, we will be working diligently to get the student belongings, bag and label them and get
them to your children so they can bring the items home. We have the locker roster and will be
able decipher which locker has your child’s clothes.

That being said, we have just under 600 students in our school and we want to handle the issue
swiftly but also properly. It's important we do this in a systematic fashion to ensure accuracy of
the items. We will work today to get as many students their belongings as possible, but please
know this many take several days.

Thank you again for your continued patience,
Sincerely,
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Mike D'Ostilio



